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Civil Funerals were first introduced in England in 2002 and filled a 
vital gap in the existing provision for traditional, religion-based 
funerals.  It offers a more personalised form of “life celebration” 
when someone dies and is driven by the wishes, beliefs and values of 
the deceased and their family.  The focus throughout the ceremony is 
on fulfilling the specific wishes of the deceased and on reflecting the 
personal preferences of close family and friends in a more 
appropriate and meaningful way.
  

Contents can include elements of religion with a favourite piece of 
religious music or reading, but also tributes and eulogies, memories, 
songs and music as well as time for silent reflection.

The Celebrant is on hand to guide and advise those involved in 
arranging the ceremony and assist in structuring the ceremony in 
such a way as to provide a unique tribute to the person who has died.

CIVIL FUNERALS & mEmoRIAL SERVICES

The Brookfield Hotel is a family hotel which has been established in 
Emsworth for over 40 years and celebrated and commiserated with 
its regular guests over all this time.  It is natural that having hosted 
christening and naming parties for new members of the family, and 
then the weddings of growing members, that the staff at The Hotel 
would wish to assist their guests at this most difficult and sad time in 
a family – saying goodbye to a loved one.

All our rooms can be decorated to your requirements for the funeral 
ceremony and after cremation or internment a reception can be held 
in one of our private dining rooms. Please ask for our separate leaflet 
giving details of catering.

Room HIRE CHARGECApACIty

The Slipper Room

The Lumley Room

The  Garden Room

The Hermitage Suite

40

30

15

120

£250.00

£250.00

£175.00

£500.00
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